
19th AUpust, 1946, 

Dear Robb-Smlth, 

The question r sed about 
plasma by Janet Vaughan has been 
worrying a for some months, de hod 
already discussed it with Sir t-: ils on 
Jamstn, and agred that users must 
be told that it is n potentially 
lethal fluid which sh c~. ld be used 
with discretion. Sir Pi11p has 
sent the, relevant pert - Q° your 
letter to the legal gentlemen, and I 
bore in time that we will a 
definite policy. 

Yours sir cerely, 

Dr. +. .'T.Robb-&mith, 
'Re do J ifs lnf irnary, 

Oxford. 
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